NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with General Permit ILR40 issued by the lllinois Environmental Protection
Agency under the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit
Program the City of Hickory Hills will hold a public hearing to allow public
involvement/participation in, and/or public comment on, the City's NPDES program.
The meeting will be held on March 22, 2018 at 7:30pm in the meeting room at the City
of Hickory Hills, Hllinois. Interested parties may be heard at that time.

Dated at Hickory Hills, lllinois this 12th day of March 2018
D’Lorah Catizone, MMC

City Clerk
City of Hickory Hills



